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October 29th, 2020 
 
We sincerely regret to inform you that we must cancel the 2021 Las Vegas Women’s Hockey                
Classic due to the uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic. After surveying many of             
the teams that have played in past tournaments, the overwhelming response was that they              
felt it was still too soon to return to travelling or playing in tournaments. Given the                
ever-changing scenarios and government restrictions, we agreed that it would be best to             
cancel the 2021 Las Vegas Women's Hockey Classic. We want to make sure everyone is safe                
and comfortable returning to play.  
 
We are still hopeful that we will be able to return to the ice for our remaining 2021                  
tournaments. We are still working on hopefully hosting the 2021 Las Vegas Hockey Classic              
(February-March) & 2021 Arizona Hockey Classic (Memorial Day Weekend). We will post more             
updates as we have more information about the possibility of these tournaments. 
 
We appreciate the overwhelming amount of support we have received and hope to see you all                
in 2021.  
 
Gabbie Castellon 
Tournament Director  
California Hockey Productions  
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